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Sir Knights, 

 Fall Harvest Greetings from Iowa. The North Central York Rite Conference in 

Sioux Falls, SD has just concluded.  

It was very informative and well represented by Iowa. All of the information 

presented was quite transparent and very powerful. 

All "Yorkies" in attendance learned a lot. The comradery with old and new friends 

was enjoyable.  On a sad note, B.O. Bryngelson, 92, passed away on the eve of the 

conference. He was an Iowa Masonic Icon and will be sorely missed. He has been 

head of many Iowa Masonic Bodies and was currently serving as Treasurer of the 

Grand Chapter of Royal Arch Masons International. 

Lead on Sir Knight B.O. Your place is now with our Lord. We are holding a One Day 

York Rite Festival on Sat Nov 19th at the Des Moines Scottish Rite and will be 

doing outstanding work for new York Rite Masons. 

 All members are invited and encouraged to attend. Thanks Giving is nearly 

here. Let us reflect on all we take for granted this season and pray for our 

continued good fortune. In service to our Lord. 
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